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News from Pioneers 
Pioneers have been enjoying their new 
book – “Lost in the Toy Museum.”  We 
have been talking about what museums 
are for. If you get the chance to take your 
child to one such as Tudor House Museum 
that would be great. It has a special 
exhibit on at the moment called “Playtime 
in the Past.”  We are creating our very 
own toy museum which will be open next 
Friday 29th March from 3.15 pm.  Posters 
and invites are on their way!  Please come 
to the classroom to collect your child and 
then take them to the dining room which 
is where our toy museum will be set up. 
Once you have enjoyed the experience 
feel free to take your child home.   

 

We have sent home (Thursday) new 
Phase 3 and Phase 5 sound mats for 
everyone – do hope that they help with 
reading and spelling. 
 

Many thanks 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 

29th March at 3pm – Pioneers Toy Museum 
5th April – School closes at 13:30 

8th – 22nd April inclusive – School closed for Easter holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Jolie, Scarlett, Jiayan, Viktorija, 
Aarna,  Ava-Mae, Tabitha, Cashmere, Mayli, Audrey, Alexia, Aadi, York 
 

Hawra, Natanim, Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Khadija, Annabelle, Selma, Henryk, Caitlyn, Laith, Ruby, Temi, 
Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Daniel, Lya, Izabelle, Jasmine, Malachi 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Mayli and Izabelle 

News from Explorers 
 
We have been so busy in Explorers this week looking at the life cycle of 
a chick and writing about this too as well as thinking about what other 
animals come from eggs.  This is the second part of our Egg-cellent Eggs 
topic.  We have enjoyed reading the books "Egg Drop" by Mini Grey and 
"The Odd Egg" by Emily Gravett.  
 

We learned our last year R digraph this week which was "er".  See if you 
child can remember this one and spot it in any stories you read (as well 
as the other digraphs and trigraphs we have learned!) 
 

Thank you so much for sending in more junk for our junk modelling 
box.  We now have lots and lots so will be busy making super models 
again!  We have been learning about shapes (2D and 3D) in maths this 
week so if your child does bring home a model made with junk you 
could try asking them which 3D shapes the boxes are that they have 
used.  Or try asking them to find objects that are cubes, cuboids, 
cylinders or cones around the home. 
 

As always please remember your child's reading book on a Monday to 
read with their teacher and PE kit for Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

 

Also please remember as we approach Mother's Day we would love 
you to send in a photo of your child with their Mummy so we can use 
these to chat about why Mummies are special.  Many thanks. 
 


